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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

 
W/E 27th May 2021 

Dear All, 
 
There have been a few sniffles about this week, let’s hope we get rid of them by half term: we may even have some 
sun! 
 
Learning – particularly in the morning – is very structured here at All Saints and routines are well known by all our 
pupils: this means that we are able to get through an awful lot of work each and every day. Naturally, this hard work 
means that towards the end of every half term / term, the children are tired and in need of a well-deserved break. 
 
After half term, our governors will be coming back into school. We have an amazing board of governors whose role is 
to oversee the management side of a school: strategy, policy, budgeting and staffing. The fact that they are coming 
into school is partly as a quality check, but they also use their areas of expertise to offer help, suggestion, support 
and challenge to Lisa, myself and the staff. Our older children will be used to seeing them around the school. 
 
PE Kit 
After half term, pupils will not require PE kit in school. Apart from those attending clubs, when / if PE kit is required, 
you will receive a text or email from Lou to warn you. 
 
Swimming  
As you are aware, swimming is starting on a daily basis for all pupils after half term, starting on Tuesday 8th June. The 
kit they will need every day is: 

• Swimming trunks for boys & costumes for girls 

• Flip flops 

• Swimming hat 

• Swimming towel. 

• Swimming Bag 

• Goggle for KS2 only (optional) 
 
Summer 
We are long overdue some good weather! With that in mind, could you please ensure that children have sun cream 
applied before coming to school (unfortunately we are unable to apply sun cream unless it is for a specific medical 
need). In addition, please make sure that your child(ren) have a sun hat in school at all times. Naturally, once the 
weather has improved there is no longer a need to bring a coat into school (please use the weather forecast to 
educate your decision with this).  
 
Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 
A huge thank you to our wonderful PTA who have fully funded the Year 6 Leavers Hoodies this year as a special 
leaving gift for them. The hoodies were handed out today and were received by the children with great excitement. 
They are now allowed to wear them to school in replacement of their school jumpers / cardigans for the remainder 
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of the Summer Term. I must say they look brilliant! Thank you for all your support in our fund-raising ventures - 
without you, we would be unable to provide such amazing gifts. 
 
Bishops Caundle Toddler Group  
Our much-loved Toddler Group restarts on Friday 11th June. Sessions will run each Friday from 9:30 – 11. Please do 
spread the word as these sessions are available to all families in the local area (you do not have to have children at 
All Saints). If you have a child(ren) of pre-school age (including babes in arms) we would be delighted to see you 
here! 
 
Hot School Meals 

Message from Chartwells, please place your meal orders for week commencing 7th June by this Sunday, 30th May 
2021.  
 
Plant sale at Holwell Village Hall  
There will be a plant sale in Holwell Village Hall in aid of the local hedgehog rescue charity on Sunday 30 May from 
10.30 to 12.30: everyone is welcome to attend. 
 
Have a super half term, 
 
Nigel Roberts 
 


